Washington Public Power Supply System
Box 1223 Elma, Washington 98541 (206) 482-4428

Docket N?. 50-508
May 14, 1984
G03-84-317

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. G.W. Knighton, Chief

Licensing Branch No. 3

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: NUCLEAR PROJECT NO. 3
RESPONSE TO NRC QUESTION

Reference: 1)

2)

NRC Letier, G.W. Knighton to D.W. Mazur
"Request for Additional Information, WNP-3
Auxiliary Pressurizer Spray System",

dated April 19, 1984.

NRC Letter, C.0. Thomas to A.E. Scherer
(CE), "Supplement No. 2 to the Safety
Evaluation Report Related to the Final
Design of the Standard Nuclear Steam
Supply Reference System CESSAR System
80 (NURFG-0852)" dated March 27, 1984
Docket No. STN-50-470

In Reference (1), you requested additional information regarding the
WNP-3 Auxiliary Pressurizer Spray (APS) System. In Reference (2), the
NKC requested the same information from Combustion Engineering (CE).

Since the APS is part of the NSSS scope of supply described in CESSAR-F
your request for additional information in Reference (1) will be add-
ressed by the CE response to Reference (2).
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If you recuire additional information or clarification, the Supply
System point of contact for this matter is Mr. 0.W. Coleman, Licensing
Project Manager (206) 482-4428 extension 5436.

Sincerely,

- A

G.C. Sorensen
Regulatory Programs, Manager

-~

cc: JA Adams - NESCO
G. Davis - CE
V. Nerses - NRC
J Porrovecchio - Ebasco (NYO)
NS Reynolds (Bishop, Liberman, Cook, Purcell, anc Reynolds)
D. Smithpeter - BPA
SF Swearngin - BPA
AA Tuzes - CE
WNP-3 Files (703)



